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CAUTION 
Covid-19 infection is on the rise 

throughout the country 

〇Omicron infections are on the rise throughout Japan.  

〇Visitors from outside the prefecture are asked to take a 

PCR test before arriving.  

〇Do not engage in meals and loud conversation in large 

groups. During meals, wear your mask when speaking.  

〇Wear your mask properly.  

〇Wash your hands frequently throughout the day. Use 

alcohol to disinfect.  

〇Even in winter, open windows for a few minutes once 

every half hour for air circulation.  

〇Stay home if you experience fatigue, cough, fever, or 

feel at all unwell. Contact your primary care physician.  

〇Foreign residents uncertain of how to proceed or who 

do not have a primary care physician, or do not know 

the location of the nearest hospital are invited to 

contact the Tottori Prefectural International Exchange 

Foundation (TPIEF). 
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